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We had to bring our Coach bus to Missoula to get the air conditioner leaks repaired. The bus

seems

to be running a lot better now. The air conditioning is staying on.

Our drivers started cleaning buses for the bus inspection that will take place at the end of July
2017. They are busy cleaning the engines, inside of the buses top to bottom, armoralling the

front d

ashes, washing the windows inside and out, and repairing the seats.

We have a bus driver go over to food services daily to drive the food bus and help them where
needed|while on site.

The mechanics are busy working on all the buses making sure everything is still working
properly on them. They are servicing district vehicles at the same time.

We we
update

rjlto Greatfalls to the Montana Association of Pupil Transportation Training and they
us on the minimum requirement of training hours to be 15 instead of 10. We had to

take extra classed they provided to get the 15 hours. New driver’s licenses will start to be
issued in 2018 up until 2020. These licenses will have a mark on them with updated information
so they will be considered a real license. The license we possess now in Montana are not
recognized as a real |. D. the real I.D. can be used like a passport.

We let the County Superintendent know about the refusal of Routes 1 and 2 for Heart Butte
coming into our district and for Cutbank’s route 1. He said the School Superintendent needs to

write a

letter and get it to Heartbutte and Cutbank’s schools with a copy of their requests.

We plan pn having our bus inspections at the end of July sometime we have to get with the

Highwa

y Patrol to see what day they are available to come do them.

We haulgd 2300 hundred people to Kiowa and dropped them off so they could run a half
marathon to East Glacier Park Lodge then we hauled them back to the Native American Indian

Days ca

nﬁpground where they were staying for the race.

We had aitotal of 20 Activity trips for the month of June. This concludes our report.




